Dear Gordon Families,

We have a few exciting updates to share from your PAC:

1. Thank you for an amazing Taco Night!

Our Meet the Teacher / Back-to-School Taco Night was a huge success! Together we supported a wonderful local business, Puerto Mexico — they sold over **800 tacos** — and we raised funds for PAC programs. A huge thank you to everyone who came out, volunteered, and to the staff who stayed to join us.

2. School Streets tomorrow!

The School Street will be in effect from Tuesday, September 16, 2025 through June 23, 2025 (all Tuesdays when school is in session).

- Location: Bayswater Street between W 6th and W 7th Avenues
- Times: 8:40–9:10 AM and 2:45–3:30 PM

Thank you for volunteering to make drop-off and pick-up safer and to encourage active travel to school. For every shift you do, you'll receive a \$5 gift card to a local coffee shop.

- F Sign up to volunteer here: https://volunteersignup.org/PEMD7
- 3. Bike Bus every Friday 🚲

Our bike bus is rolling each Friday! For routes and more info, visit: https://www.gordonpac.com/bikebus

4. First PAC Meeting – October 6th

Mark your calendars! Join us for our first PAC meeting of the year on **Monday, October 6th** at 6:00 pm in the school library. All parents and caregivers are welcome.

- 5. Easy ways to support the PAC

 - COBS Bread (Broadway) Mention General Gordon when purchasing in store and they'll donate a portion of your purchase to the PAC
 - Stong's Groceries Select General Gordon at checkout **when ordering online** (they give 4% back to PAC!!).

6. Winter Coat & Boot Swap – Coming Soon

Start setting aside gently used coats and boots — details coming soon!

Thank you for your ongoing support and community spirit. We're off to a wonderful start this year!

Warmly,

General Gordon PAC